
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Colvill Street Retaining Wall 

 

DATE: June 20, 2017 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

At the June 13, 2017 Public Works Commission meeting they discussed and 

recommended replacing the retaining wall at the east end of Colvill Street. The 

existing wall is failing and needs to be replaced. After reaching out and meeting 

with 2 landscape companies, the lower cost estimate came in through 

Groundworks Landscaping out of Hastings. The estimate is to include tearing out 

the old wall, labor and materials. The cost for this service is $6,801.00 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  

 

Motion to approve the the replacement of the Colvill Street Retaining wall by 

Groundworks Landscaping out of Hastings.    
 


